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Before half term we were visited by Jan and 
Ann from Great Sampford Baptist Church, 
who brought along Mischief the monkey 
(pictured) to help tell part of the Easter 
Story. We thank them for their time. 

Mischief the monkey

All of Class 3 took part in a week long residential to 
Norfolk, just before half term. When reflecting on 
highlights of their time spent at our school, the 
children will often cite the residential as being their 
top experience. This year, the children experienced 
many things including sailing on the Norfolk Broads, 
Geocaching, pond dipping, bug hunting, making 
environmental art, learning about the role of the 
RNLI and toasting marshmallows around a camp fire, 
to name but a few. I would like to thank all the 
school staff involved in this residential, together with 
the specialist instructors and accommodation staff, 
who made this visit such a success. At next Monday 
morning’s Sharing Assembly (9:20 am), the children 
will talk about their experiences across the week and 
will be accompanied by some of the many photos we 
took whilst away – all families are welcome to come 
and watch.

Class 3 residential to Norfolk

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week


